
Subject: Fwd: Letter to DGS Director Daniel Kim dated 4.18.16 - re assessments within Hollywood Media District Business
Improvement District
From: Miranda Paster
Date: 05/24/2016 01:25 PM
To: Rick Scott
CC: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, "Flores, Jose" <jose.flores@lacity.org>

I spoke to Clark Peters today.  He indicated that the letter has been forwarded to their DMV Department.

Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Peters, Clark@DGS <Clark.Peters@dgs.ca.gov>
Date: Thu, Apr 21, 2016 at 2:43 PM
Subject: Letter to DGS Director Daniel Kim dated 4.18.16 - re assessments within Hollywood Media District Business Improvement
District
To: "Miranda Paster (miranda.paster@lacity.org)" <miranda.paster@lacity.org>

Ms. Paster,

I provided the subject letter and related information to the Department of Motor Vehicles. The contact at DMV
regarding this matter is Jim Derby at 916.657.7885.   

 

Clark Peters

Real Estate Officer

Department of General Services

Real Estate Services Division

707 3rd Street, 5th Floor, MS-505

West Sacramento, CA  95605

clark.peters@dgs.ca.gov

Phone 916.375.4059

Fax 916.375.4162

-- 
Counting my blessings - Sing and be Happy Today!
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